
Dear Parents/Guardians,

School Safety- Please review the attached LETTER

Parent Advisory Council - If you are interested in being a member of the NLHS Parent Advisory
Council, please review and complete the application HERE. The first meeting will be on September
20th.

Drop Off and Pick Up - Please do not use the bus lane before and after school. The student
drop-off/pick-up area is next to the parking lot by the bike racks.

Homecoming - Is the week of October 9th - 14th. In order to be eligible for homecoming activities,
including the dance, students must not have any discipline referrals, unexcused absences, or cell
phone violations.

Fall Sports Awards Night - Monday, October 30 at 7:00 in the auditorium.

Youth Apprenticeship - If you have a Junior or Senior student who is interested in getting on-the-job
training, wants to earn money while earning high school credits, or is already participating in the
school-to-work program, the Youth Apprenticeship Program could be for you. Please see the FLYER for
an upcoming informational session. It is not too late to sign up for the 2023-2024 school year.

Announcements
● Picture retakes will be held on October 9, 2023
● All communication that is sent to families through skyward is also available on the NLHS

website at https://www.newlondon.k12.wi.us/highschool/parent-communication.cfm
● Students using the parking lot need to purchase a parking pass for $10. These can be picked up

and turned in at the main office
● The letter jacket representative will be at the high school on Thursday, September 21.

It is great to have students and staff back in the building. Please contact the High School with any
questions.

Sincerely,

Brian Yerkey, Principal
New London High School

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NtzhioROAgwa1gv0VjmP7I3IZCY_2Rho/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=106817418629152229149&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeOrC97YYC7y4gTbfe_OhD71Sb1tU2IhRmONR-nXgLTMpyWxg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1A4bcIzhrJjxnyYf7p4O_QDqZuNHPoOXN/view?usp=sharing
https://www.newlondon.k12.wi.us/highschool/parent-communication.cfm

